

MESQUITE TRAILS PARENT CLUB

NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2020

PRINCIPAL Matt Sheffield

VICE PRINCIPAL Michael Ponce de Leon

- Board Members -

PRESIDENT Misty Macias

VICE PRESIDENT Michele McKee

TREASURER Holly Hampton

MEMBERSHIP Michelle Tudor

SECRETARY Tammy Cogswell

mtpcboardmembers@gmail.com



Purple & Gray Friday's

Show your school spirit by wearing purple & gray on Friday. Take a picture and tag us on Instagram or Facebook or send your awesome spirit pictures to mike.poncedeleon@nesperiausd.org and you may get a social media shout out.

- UPCOMING EVENTS -

- 5 HUSD Board Meeting 6:00 pm
- 6 MTPC Open Meeting via ZOOM - 3:00 pm
- 7 Eagle Spirit Wear for Sale 3 6 pm @ the Bus Lane
- 12 Columbus Day

12-15 Fall Break

- 22 Great California SHAKEOUT
 - RED RIBBON WEEK BE DRUG FREE
- 26 Future too Bright For Drugs- Sunglasses Day
 27 Too Smart for Drugs- Nerd Day
- 28 Drugs Ruin Your Dreams- Pajama Day
- 29 I Mustache You to Be Drug Free- Mustache Day
- 30 Lei Off Drugs- Hawaiian Day
- 30 Drive Thru Trunk or Treat Free Event - Mesquite Trails Elementary
- 31- TRICHERY

- Principal's corner -

Hello Eagles and Eagle Families,

Can you believe we are already in October! This year is already going by extremely fast. I want to thank all of you parents and guardians for attending parent conferences recently. Our teachers were excited to connect with you and are very appreciative of the support. Being a team for your child's education is vital now more than ever. Thank you for continuing to make sure your child attends their meetings, completes their work and practices responsible distance learning behaviors. There has been much to celebrate over the past few weeks, but one major accomplishment was the startup of select cohorts on campus. A few students have been brought back onto campus for a limited amount of time as we continue to prepare for the reopening of campuses. Our district is in the process of applying for an elementary waiver that will allow all students to return via the hybrid model. Once that waiver is approved, more information will be sent out describing how this will work. In the meantime, continue to work hard through distance learning and stay safe. We will continue to have the highest of expectations and soar above all challenges.

